
Saratoga Springs' premier developer joins
Universal Preservation Hall's Board of
Directors

Sonny Bonacio

SARATOGA SPRINGS, NY, June 11, 2013

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Universal

Preservation Hall today announced the

addition of Sonny Bonacio, President

and owner of Bonacio Construction, Inc,

to its expanding Board of Directors.

Bonacio started his company in 1989

and has spearheaded numerous

residential and commercial construction

projects in the Capital Region, most

recently in Saratoga Springs and Troy.

"Every time I think the news can't

possibly get better for UPH, I'm proven

wrong", said UPH's President Teddy

Foster. "Sonny's addition to our board is

really fantastic and his involvement will

prove to be one of the key pieces to

UPH's future." predicted Foster. "This

adds to the great momentum that UPH

has been experiencing in the last year

and a half".

Bonacio, who grew up on Saratoga Springs' west side was equally enthused about his

appointment to UPH's board. "As a native Saratogian, I remember UPH before it was restored to

its current splendor-thanks to the efforts of a group of people who just wouldn't give up on this

beautiful building. I am proud to join their continued preservation effort and help make UPH a

centerpiece of the cultural arts downtown. It is just another example of what makes our City

great."

Bonacio commented in a 2010 interview about his commitment to downtown Saratoga Springs.

"The downtown core is the spine of our community," he noted. "We have a vibrant downtown.

It's what defines us from most other communities in the region. When people have the ability to

http://www.einpresswire.com


live, work and support the downtown without vehicle dependency, that improves their quality of

life."

"Sonny Bonacio is a great volunteer leader in this community who gives so much of his time,

talents and expertise to so many organizations," says Todd Shimkus, President of the Saratoga

County Chamber. "He is a natural fit for the UPH Board because he knows how to get things

done that are of benefit to the people who live, work and visit Saratoga Springs."

Universal Preservation Hall is located at 25 Washington Street in beautiful and historic

downtown Saratoga Springs. For further information, please visit

www.UniversalPreservationHall.org or contact Office Manager, Mary Beth McGarrahan, at

info@universalpreservationhall.org or (518) 584-2627.

For complete press release, please visit our website, and click on "News".

http://www.universalpreservationhall.org/category/news/
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/153881978
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